
 

Cumberland Valley High School Track 

and Field Booster Club 

 

 

The Katelyn John “Shining Light” Scholarship is a $1000 scholarship that exemplifies the Track 

and Field tradition of education and athletic achievement.  It is awarded to one Cumberland 

Valley High School Senior on the CV Track and Field Team who exhibits a positive attitude to 

teammates and their community.  The athlete must have participated a minimum of two years, 

including their senior year. The applicant must be pursuing college upon graduation.   

 
To apply for this scholarship, submit to the high school guidance office:  

 

• Essay explaining in your own words why you are seeking this scholarship and your future 

plans upon graduation.  Your letter should describe how you have contributed as a leader 

in your community and as a positive role model to others. 

• Completed Scholarship Application 

• Copy of your most recent transcript issued by the Guidance Department 

• Letters of recommendation (optional) 

 

      Katelyn John was a 2005 graduate of Cumberland Valley High School and a 4-year member 

of the CV track team. She broke multiple class and school records in many sprinting and 

jumping events. She especially enjoyed both the individual and team aspects of relays where 

she could usually be seen running the anchor leg with her trademark braids flying behind. 

Katelyn continued excelling in college by setting sprinting records at Elizabethtown College. 

     Well known as being a positive role model for younger teammates and peers, Katelyn’s 

scholastic achievement, her commitment to community service especially as it impacted 

children, and her dedicated leadership makes her a “shining light” for all those whose lives she 

touched.  
 
 
 

                                                                

 
                                                                                                        


